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This week, on September 1st, the COVID-19
information line 1221 has been launched. "Informační linka hygienické služby České republiky" was created to provide
relief for the overwhelmed hygienic stations. Among the 100 operators, there are 25 students from our medical faculty
whom you can contact and ask for advice daily from 8 AM to 7 PM.

And what can you ask them about? Coronavirus, quarantine, travel regulations or testing. One of the behind the scenes
coordinators is Adam Dvorak, a student of our 3. LF UK, who sacrificed his summer holidays to work on the project
with the Ministry of Health, overlooking recruitment and training of new operators. We thank you very much for your
hard work, Adam.


